
Ice Cream, Ice Cream: We All Scream for Ice Cream!

[bookmark: _GoBack]In 2017, at the City of Kettering Block Party, the Board of Community Relations (BCR) took an informal survey and learned that Kettering residents prefer ice cream over other treats at block parties.  This year, BCR will provide free ice cream for up to 50 people at one block party per week until the grants have been exhausted.  The soft serve ice cream is provided in individual serving containers. Plastic spoons and napkins will also be provided.  The block party organizer can choose chocolate and/or vanilla ice cream. The block party organizer or their designated volunteer will be responsible for picking up all items from the vendor as well as coolers and ice (dry ice is suggested).

If you are planning a block party, and would like to be considered for the ice cream grant, please email Andria Perkins at andria.perkins@ketteringoh.org or call her at 937-296-3308.
